
Dear Provider:

June 27, 2025

Sincerely, 

3840 Walhampton Drive
Lexington, KY 40517

The Division of Regulated Child Care conducted an inspection on June 24, 2025 for the purpose of 
evaluating your compliance with state regulations.

In reviewing the inspection results, it appears that your certified home meets minimum certification 
requirements and this office will recommend certification.

Susan Kline

Tricia Steward
INSPECTOR GENERAL

Eric Friedlander
SECRETARY

Andy Beshear
GOVERNOR

CABINET FOR HEALTH AND FAMILY SERVICES
OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL

Melissa A. Moore, Director
Division of Regulated Child Care

Eastern Branch
455 Park Place, Suite 120A

Lexington, KY 40511
Phone: (859) 246-2301 Fax: (859) 246-2307

Re: Certificate #C0812, Inspection #345393

Michael Johnson
Human Services Program Branch Manager

@chfsky  |  CHFS.KY.GOV An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D
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